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Media Advisory: Revised 

 

February 9, 2010 

 

Protocol for the Appearance of Members of Families of Deceased Passengers 

 

The Offshore Helicopter Safety Inquiry is advising of information and media protocols for the 

appearance of members of the Families of Deceased Passengers on Wednesday, February 10, 2010, at 

9:30 a.m. 

 

• It is anticipated that three family members will appear and speak for approximately 15-20 

minutes each. 

• The identity of the family members will not be made public until such time as they appear 

before the Inquiry. 

• The family members will not be available to the media for interviews. 

• Media will not be allowed to photograph/videotape the family members inside the environs of 

the offices of the Offshore Helicopter Safety Inquiry at 31 Peet Street. 

• Media will be permitted in the public hearing room just prior to the appearance of the family 

members to photograph/videotape. 

• The appearance of the family members will be televised on Rogers TV and available through the 

Internet at www.oshsi.nl.ca 

• Media can view the presentations in the Media Room of the Offshore Helicopter Safety Inquiry 

as per normal procedure. 

 

Should there be further information or clarification required, please contact Carmel Turpin at the 

contact information listed below. 

 

-30- 

Media contact: 

Carmel Turpin 

Vice-President, Communications and Client Services 

Pilot Communications 

(709) 753-0794, (709) 682-2292 

cturpin@pilotcom.ca 

 


